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18th May 2023 
 

Dear Parent/Carers of Hornbill Class 

 

We are so excited to be able to offer Hornbill Class a trip to Nonnington Farm on Thursday 22nd June 2023. 

This trip is being organised and funded by Warburtons and Country Trust. The Country Trust Farm 

Discovery Programme offers visits to real working farms to schools bringing children a unique opportunity 

to experience the working countryside first hand. The itinerary of the trip centres around seed to loaf so the 

children will start the day off exploring the soil and finish off looking at how wheat becomes flour.   

 

The children will be traveling to the farm by coach, leaving school just after registration and arriving back in 

time for normal collection at 3pm.  

 

On the day the children will need to be dressed appropriately for the trip. Children need to wear school polo 

shirt and jumper but will need tracksuit bottoms, trousers or leggings (skirts are not suitable, and jeans are 

very uncomfortable if they get wet). They will also need to wear sturdy trainers, walking boots or wellies. 

 

Of course, the weather can be very unpredictable so you will need to provide suitable items for the day e.g. 

raincoat, hat, sun cream, water bottle. Children will need to be able to carry these with them so a backpack 

will be required.  

 

There is no charge for this trip but you will need to give consent for your child to travel by coach. 

Please logon to your child’s ParentPay account by 26th May to give this consent. 

 

http://www.parentpay.com/ 
 
If your child is entitled to a free school meal, and you will require one on the trip, please indicate this on 

ParentPay – unless a free school meal is booked, a packed lunch from home will need to be provided. 

 

 

We are very pleased to be able to offer this trip,  

 
Mrs E Campbell 

Deputy Head  
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